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The spring 2019 semester started January 5, 2019 and we have hit the ground running. To our new students, 
welcome to FAU and the FAU Libraries! To our returning students, here’s wishing you continued success. 
Whether you are new or returning, we want you to think of the Libraries as your home away from home – the 
place where you can always get help, where you can connect with friends and study partners, where you can 
focus on your assignments, where you can relax when you have a few minutes. 

 
Students enjoying the new Diversity Burrow in the Wimberly Library 

The semester has been super busy for us in the Libraries and for our students. On January 10, I hosted the first 
“Donuts with the Dean” event of the spring semester in the lobby of the Wimberly Library, an informal time for 
me to chat with students and hand out free coffee, tea, and Munchkins from Dunkin Donuts. 
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We also reopened our newly redesigned quiet study space on the 4th floor of Wimberly, featuring new flooring, 
comfortable and attractive furnishings, greatly expanded access to power, and open views of the outside 
balcony with wonderful natural lighting. The before and after pictures tell the story more effectively than any 
words can. 

4th floor before renovation 
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4th floor after renovation 
 

 

 

 

  

 

https://faulibrarydean.wordpress.com/2019/01/26/welcome-to-spring-2019/4th_after4/
https://faulibrarydean.wordpress.com/2019/01/26/welcome-to-spring-2019/4th_after2/
https://faulibrarydean.wordpress.com/2019/01/26/welcome-to-spring-2019/4th_after6/


 

 

It’s hard to believe that we are already three weeks into the semester! We have a lot planned for you this 
semester so keep coming in and telling us what you need. 

Welcome back and good luck! 
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